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Tech Memo
Date:    August 5, 2004
To:        George Schneider, Rice Lake Association From:    Steve McComas, Blue Water Science
Subject: Rice Lake Drawdown
Managing curlyleaf pondweed has been a technical and economical challenge for a number of years. The Rice Lake Area Association, in conjunction with the City of Maple Grove, has implemented a successful curlyleaf pondweed management program using a lake drawdown. This has proven to be an effective curlyleaf and Eurasian watermilfoil control technique.
From my observations, it appears that a drawdown for Rice Lake over the 2004-2005 winter is warranted based on the regrowth of curlyleaf pondweed in the spring of 2004.
